Minutes of Selectmens Meeting
August 4, 1997

Selectmen Present: Peter Moore, Carel Smith and Philip Dwight.
Also present were Dottie Penny and Mae Lizotte.

The meeting opened at &6 PM with Dottie and Mae presenting a
request for $4,000. to renovate part of the Town Gym to move the
Recreation Program space downstairs. Because of the location of
the load bearing walls the sections that could be remnovated would
be limited. Also the bathroom areas could not be changed within
this dollar amount.

After discussion the Selectmen decided, reluctantly, that this
was a large sum to spend for a minimum change. They asked that a
full plan be developed that could be presented at Town Meeting
next spring. For the meantime they asked that the programs
continue in the current Jlocation with what ever modifications are
Necessary.

The following were signed and/or approved:
Minutes of the July 28th meeting
Intents to Cut: Mulhall and Elliott

Phil was asked to respond to a letter from Mrs. Burrows,

The July Expenses/Revenue Reports were distributed. Both show
favorable figures.

The letter from BAC-Killam regarding the power lines at Greagg
Lake Bridge was noted. PSNH is required to absorb the cost of

moving the power lines therefore there will be no cost to the
Town.

The following meeting schedule was outlined:
Wednesday August 6th: 2PM - DES visit to A.R.T.S at A.R.T.S.
Thursday August 7th: ?AM - Engineer/Whitcomb regarding Pre
Construction at Town Hall
Monday August 11th: 3:30PM — Aiken Feasibility Committee with
dim Garvin, Library, and Grapevine
to be held at the Library.
Tuesday August 19th: 8AM - Report by Dufresne/Henry about
study on landfill site held at
Bennington Town Hall.
Saturday August Z3rd: 9AM - State called Public Hearing
regarding boat Iimits at Gregg
Lake to be held at Town Hall.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Philip T. Dwight.



